
 

SHAREHOLDER NOTICE 

 

November 30, 2020  

CINEMAONE REOPENS WITH LIFTED CONCESSIONS RESTRICTIONS 

Port of Spain, Trinidad.  

CInemaONE Limited re-opened its One Woodbrook Place location on 

Thursday 19th November, after the Prime Minister’s recent approval to 

allow the consumption of food and beverages at local movie theatres. “We 

are truly appreciative to finally have the approval for concession sales from 

the Government of Trinidad and Tobago. Enjoying a movie with popcorn is 

part of the global experience of movie going,” said Ingrid Jahra, CEO of 

CinemaONE Limited. 

We applaud the Government’s efforts to balance public health and safety 

with the need for economic revitalization. With the implementation of 
robust health and safety standards patterned against the CinemaSafe 

industry protocols, www.cinemasafe.org CinemaONE and its staff are 
committed to preparation of a safe and sustainable reopening. “After being 

closed for over six months in the interest of public safety, we are thrilled to 
welcome back our staff and our patrons”, said Ingrid Jahra, CEO of 

CinemaONE Limited.  
  

CinemaONE is now showing the critically acclaimed Christopher Nolan’s 
TENET in its GEMSTONE VIP Cinemas along with Gerard Butler in the 

climate change disaster movie Greenland. We are most excited about 

Warner Brothers’ confirmed December 16th release date of the highly 
anticipated Wonder Woman 198 (WW84).  WW84 Tickets will go on sale on 

Wednesday 3rd December. CinemaONE encourages contactless pre show 
sale purchases at www.cinemaonett.com and for private show viewings of 

a minimum of ten persons at bookings@cine1.biz.      
  

 

For further information CONTACT: KRISTINA CELESTINE T: 868 384 9909 

Email: Kristina.celestine@cinemaonett.com 
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